 Workshop on GGP Data Use
The Generations and Gender Programme (GGP) is organizing the Workshop on GGP Data Use.
The workshop will be organized as a side meeting at the upcoming European Population Conference in Vienna.
The participation is open to all interested scientists.
 
For more information please consult:
http://www.ggp-i.org/
Kind regards,

GGP Team
